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In Key Stage 2, our latest topic is:

“What is a home made of?”

Our class text is “Home is...” by Hannah Barnaby. 

We are learning, adapting and rewriting this to
create our own stories. We are also reading for
pleasure each day with a focus on poetry.

In History, we are looking at homes from around
the world and in Science, we are
exploring materials, including
building materials.

In RE, we are learning about
Chinese New Year, with a focus on
 2024 being the Year of the Dragon.

In Maths, we have been focussing on addition and
subtraction but are now moving on to measure.

In PE, we are continuing with our weekly swimming
sessions and also focussing on dance.

Topic this TermThings to
note for
your class

It is always useful to have a
spare set of named clothes in
school, just in case.

If your child has been sent
home recently wearing spare
clothes from school, please
could these be returned?  We
seem to be low in stock of
clothes, shoes and coats.  
Thank you.

Please send in a healthy snack
for your child each day -
preferably a piece of fruit or
veg.

We would like, where possible
to have named wellies and
waterproofs to stay in
school to allow us to
maximise our opportunities
to learn outside of the
classroom.

Thank you so much
reference all the above!


